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Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly - Friday, 16th November, 2018 - 2:30 pm everyone welcome. 
 
Thank you to everyone who made the Taralga Small Schools Sports Carnival a       
success.  It was lovely to see so many parents supporting their children and helping. 
Thanks to Adrian Keith for being our MC for the day, to Sylvia and Sue in the gazebo,  
Charlie, Jac, Mick, Karla, Nakia, Neil and everyone who helped on the day and with 
setting up on Thursday afternoon.  Special thanks to Mick who took the time to 
bring the sand back up to school, it is much appreciated.  We would also like to 
thank Sheridan for all her hard work over the years. 
 
Please remember that swimming starts next week.  Please pack hat, swimmers, rash 
shirt, sunscreen, towel etc.  We are lucky that our whole school attends and our  
generous P & C along with the Upper Lachlan Shire Council subsidises the cost which 
keeps the amount our families are asked to pay to an absolute minimum.  Please 
ensure permission notes and money are brought to school by tomorrow, Friday, 
16th November. 
 
Don’t forget to support our P & C by coming to a fun night out - Trivia Night -        
Saturday, 24th November, 2018. 
 
The STEM ShowCASE was a great day for Years 3,4,5 & 6 to show off their projects. 
Special awards were given to Hannah and Lulu. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
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Celebrating Success - Week 4 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASSROOM 
 
Years 3,4,5,6 have had an exciting week getting ready for and attending the STEM ShowCASE day at 
Crookwell High School.  We enjoyed showing off our Sustainable Energy Efficient model houses to the 
students from Bigga, Binda, Laggan, Crookwell Public School and Crookwell High School. 
 
We also loved looking at the other students’ projects and seeing their different ideas and models. 
 
Two of our students won a prize for great communication to the Judges about the projects.  Well done 
everyone for their hard work and effort finishing their projects. 
 
Swimming will be held over the next two weeks.  Don’t forget to 
bring your swimming gear in a sturdy plastic or shopping bag. 
 
Bring a substantial morning tea as we will have lunch when we     
return. 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Bridie Rumble x 2 
Pippa Bell x 2 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Pippa Bell x 2 
Lillyann Cummins 
Maggie Chalker 
Lulu Rumble 
 
 
 

 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Swimming is Fun: 

 Listen to your instructors; 

 Do not run at the pool; 

 Remember your swimming gear. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in November-  
 

Cayden - 15th 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Congratulations to all competitors at the sports last Friday.  Fantastic effort!! 

Don’t forget the Pet Show - Sunday, 25th November - see attached flyer. 

P & C NEWS 
 
What is the oldest recorded age of a tortoise? 
 
It’s on next weekend!  Saturday, 24th November is the P & C Trivia Night, 6 pm for 6:30 pm start at the Sports Club. 
 
Tickets for the very entertaining Trivia Night are $35.00 each, including a drink on arrival, dinner, supper, trivia and your 
chance to win any number of fantastic prizes.  Please come along to support the P & C’s last (and one of our biggest)  
fundraisers, and send 2018 out with a laugh!!  Tickets can be purchased from the school office, Ploughman Café or    
Taralga General Store.  Make up a table of 8-10, or come along and join one on the night. 
 
We’re asking everyone to please purchase your tickets for the Trivia Night by next Tuesday, 20th November so that we 
can finalise numbers for catering.  Tickets after this date are unlikely to be available - so get in now to secure your seat at 
the table! 
 
P & C AGM - The P & C AGM will be held on Wednesday, 12th December at 6:00 pm in the school library.  All positions in 
the P & C will be up for nomination - everyone is welcome to come along and join in. 
 
Team Sorting and Penning:  Thank you - Thank you to the families who supported us through baking for the weekend, or 
cooking on the BBQ for the Saturday and/or Sunday.  Your help is acknowledged by the P & C and gratefully received. 

TROPHY WINNERS:   
 
Minor Boy - Hunter Pirihi  Junior Boy - Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli Senior Boy - Callum Corby   
Minor Girl - Bridie Rumble  Junior Girl -  
 
Walsh Trophy - 100m Girls -   Bensley Trophy - 200m Girls -  



 


